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Oklahoma City-County Caring Van To Visit Taft Middle School 
 

The Oklahoma City-County Health Department Epidemiologists are reporting flu activity 
remains elevated and in light of concerns about students, we are providing additional care.  
  
“Our Blue Cross Blue Shield Caring Van and nurses will be at Taft Middle School next 
Wednesday to offer a clinic.   The school has already sent out letters to parents to obtain 
permission for the vaccine to be administered to their children,”  said Patrick McGough, 
Divisional Director/Clinical Services. 
  
Please note that some clinic locations require an appointment. 
 
OCCHD Kelley, 921 NE 23rd, OKC 
Monday through Thursday from 8am to 4pm and Friday from 8am to 1pm. 
 
OCCHD South Regional Health and Wellness Campus, 2149 SW 59th, Suite 104, OKC. 
Monday through Thursday from 8am to 4pm and Friday from 8am to 1pm.  (Appointment 
Required) 
 
OCCHD West, 4330 NW 10th Street, OKC 
Monday through Thursday from 8am to 4pm and Friday from 8am to 1pm. 
  
For more information go to  www.occhd.org 


